
 

 

 

 

Good Day A.M. Cunningham Families.  First, a big thank you to everyone selling chocolate to 

help our school and students!  Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances, there will be no 

chocolate handed out after school until Friday, October 25th.  As a result, the fundraiser will be 

extended until Monday, October 28th. 

 

All money and unsold chocolate MUST be returned to the school on Monday, October 28th.  If 

you are returning unsold chocolate, please make sure to seal your money envelope and place 

the envelope in the chocolate box and return to the office. 

 

Only money returned before and on the 25th will qualify you to be entered into our fundraiser 

prize draw, so make sure you get it in! Thank you for your support during our chocolate 

fundraiser! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


